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March 30, 2009


TO:	Alderman Greg Helding, Chairman
	Public Works and Services Committee

FROM:	John Rooney
	Assistant Commissioner/Engineering

RE:	Proposal for Construction Management for Basin 17 & 18 Sewer Improvements 


We have received a proposal from AECOM for Construction Management Services for the Basin 17 & 18 Sewer Improvements.   This proposal is for following the contract and all incidentals that go with the construction management.  The proposal is in the not-to-exceed amount of $35,480 and funding is available in the following accounts:

Account No.		Description	Amount

287.989.5310	Sanitary Sewer, Var. Loc.	$ 23,680.00
104.989.5420	Storm Sewer, Misc. Loc.	   11,800.00

			$ 35,480.00

If the Committee agrees, the appropriate action would be to approve the proposal and authorize the Mayor and City Clerk to enter into the agreement.

Cc:  Joy Hansche
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